
From: Trisha Tillotson
To: All BOS Board Members
Cc: Sean Powers; Alison Lehman
Subject: Citizen concern re. PG&E PSPS
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 3:06:14 PM

Hello Board of Supervisors,
The following comment was received on the Nevada County Public Works Facebook page at
https://www.facebook.com/nevcopwsocial/posts/2509694079114320?
comment_id=2510136922403369 and is being forwarded for your information:

          
         Ren Homick Please do what you can to stop PG&E. The ground is still damp in NC from two days of steady rain

last week and 6-7mph breezes are gentle, not extreme weather. So very many citizens in our lovely county are
feeling deceived, manipulated and harassed by this new practice of PG&E for what are clearly NOT extreme
weather conditions. Can you help? Will you help?

    County of Nevada Public Works We will forward your concern to the Board of Supervisors who have heard similar
concerns. At the same time, you may wish to contact your State representatives.

    Ren Homick TY
Sincerely,
 
Trisha M. Tillotson, P.E.
Director of Public Works
County of Nevada
950 Maidu Avenue
Nevada City, CA  95959
(530) 265-1718   fax (530) 265-9849
trisha.tillotson@co.nevada.ca.us
 

mailto:Trisha.Tillotson@co.nevada.ca.us
mailto:AllBOSBoardMembers@co.nevada.ca.us
mailto:Sean.Powers@co.nevada.ca.us
mailto:Alison.Lehman@co.nevada.ca.us
https://www.facebook.com/nevcopwsocial/posts/2509694079114320?comment_id=2510136922403369
https://www.facebook.com/nevcopwsocial/posts/2509694079114320?comment_id=2510136922403369
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100000458244152
https://www.facebook.com/nevcopwsocial/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100000458244152
mailto:steven.castleberry@co.nevada.ca.us

